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Manager's Introduction

The light nights are here now and let's also hope for lots of blue skies and sunny
days which will allow us to get out and about more. We hope you enjoy reading our
newsletter as it is our great pleasure to keep you updated with what has been
happening recently within and around our home.

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters just let
us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes,

Leigh Young
Home Manager
 

Easter

Easter Picture Competition

We are so proud of all the school-age children who participated in our Easter Picture
Competition. The competition was fierce and the entries were fantastic. After much
deliberation, our residents and Facebook followers chose the winners.

We are pleased to announce that Poppy/Murray took the first prize and Olivia came
in second place. The winners received a £30 and £20 gift card, respectively, and a
scrumptious Easter egg. Additionally, two runners-up won Easter eggs.

Easter Treats

Easter is a time for indulging in sweet treats and our kitchen team certainly didn't
disappoint when they created three delicious Easter chocolate showstoppers. The
aroma of freshly baked cakes filled our care home!

The Easter Bunny himself made a special appearance, bringing along an abundance
of sweet treats for all to enjoy. It certainly added an extra layer of excitement and joy
to the festivities.

They were all greatly enjoyed on Easter Sunday along with a delicious cuppa!

Irish Dancers

Our care home was filled with the sound of traditional Irish music as we welcomed
the Aine Hay Academy of Irish Dancing. Our residents were delighted by the
talented dancers who performed various dances. We appreciate the dancers for
taking the time to visit us and entertain our residents.

Church Services

We are thrilled to announce that our first church service was a huge success. We
extended our heartfelt thanks to the minister from Lammermuir Parish Church for
conducting the service. Our residents were excited to attend the service, and it was
a great opportunity for them to connect with their faith. We have continued to provide
regular church services since for our residents,

Platinum Wedding Anniversary

We celebrated a remarkable milestone for two of our beloved care home members,
Mr and Mrs M, who have been married for 70 years! We congratulate them on their
Platinum Wedding Anniversary and wish them many more happy years together.
They shared the secret to their long and happy marriage, which is patience and
tolerance. We are grateful to have such an inspiring couple in our community.

 

Upcoming Events

#GladtoCare Awareness Week is always a highlight on our calendar.
Monday May 20th - Friday May 24th 2024
'Glad to Care is an awareness week that stands as a tribute to highlight and
appreciate the dedication of care workers. Its purpose is to express gratitude for the
exceptional effort’s carers invest in the lives of care recipients.'
https://gladtocare.com/
 
We are looking forward to supporting Haddington Festival Week
Sunday 26 May to Saturday 01 June 2024.
'A week-long celebration with events and activities for everyone.' 
https://www.facebook.com/Haddingtonevents

Father's Day, a day to celebrate our father's and fatherly bonds.
Sunday 16 Jun 2024
Father's Day is a special occasion to honour and celebrate all fathers and fatherly
bonds at Haddington Care Home. We understand the importance of this day for our
residents and their families and we strive to make it a memorable one for everyone.
Our team of caregivers and staff works tirelessly to organise various activities and
events that bring joy and happiness to our residents and their loved ones. We
ensure that every father in our care feels loved and appreciated on this day. It is our
way of acknowledging the invaluable role that fathers play in our lives and we take
great pride in doing so.
 

Social Media

Take a look at the Haddington Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!
  

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a
review for us:

 
Google Business Reviews

 
Carehome.co.uk Reviews
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